
Christal Ransom – Athlete Director 
 
Four years ago, when I ran for the board as an athlete representative, 
I had no idea what I was truly getting into. I accepted the position 
and began to delve into learning the true responsibilities of a board 
member and Athlete Representative. As a new member to the board, I 
attempted to figure out what my true role was and how I could help USA 
Judo and our athletes. I feel that a significant amount of positive 
improvement has been made within USA Judo over the past 2 years 
specifically. I am confident that this progress is a direct reflection 
upon the efforts of new leadership and a focus on doing the right 
thing. 
 
I am running for the Athlete Director position again because I want to 
ensure that our Board and leadership continue on the positive path of 
improvement that we have worked hard to create. Although I didn’t know 
much about the athlete director position when voted on 4 years ago, I 
have learned a tremendous amount through my experiences serving and 
would be honored to serve again. If re-elected for the Athlete 
Director position, I would continue to focus on advocating for our 
athletes and for USA Judo to grow in a positive light. 
 
My vision for USA Judo is to empower the judo community to work 
together to grow our sport and to continue to create an environment of 
trust within the organization. Having served as a member on the board 
for four years and being able to make significant progress over the 
last two, I am confident that with continued consistency in 
leadership, we will continue forward progress. I can’t guarantee that 
I am proficient in politics however, I can guarantee that I will 
always do the right thing. I ask for your support so that we can 
continue the good work that the team has done and build on the things 
we’ve accomplished as an organization. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christal Ransom 


